
NONIONIZING RADIATION COMPLIANCE 

Positive Alternative Radio, Inc. 

Positive Alternative Radio has conducted an engineering statement regarding non-ionizing radiation 

exposure issues associated with the environmental effects certification on the FCC Form 303-S for the 

license renewal applications for the following stations: 

Station Facility ID # Community of License Application File # 

    

WKAO 81315 Ashland, KY BLED-20100521ADU 

WEYE 73872 Surgoinsville, TN BMLED-20120629AAA 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

A detailed review found that the non-ionizing radiation certification included in the above referenced 

renewal or modification application for each station remains valid since there haven’t been any 

subsequent changes in the vicinity of the transmitter site which would adversely impact this 

certification.  

 

David Hodges 

Director of Engineering 

Positive Alternative Radio 

2/7/2020 

 


